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Calibre Press Reiterates Dedication to Training Quality & Professionalism: 

No Association With NJ-Based “Street Cop Training” 
  
Glen Ellyn, Illinois—Calibre Press has just been made aware of an article in the New York Times, 
released December 6, 2023, that focuses on alarmingly unprofessional behavior on the part of 
instructors for a New Jersey-based training organization called “Street Cop Training.” This behavior 
was documented on video reportedly filmed during conferences hosted by the group. 
 
Considering past instances of market confusion between our organization, Calibre Press, and the 
aforementioned “Street Cop” organization, Calibre Press believes it is imperative to reiterate the fact 
that Calibre Press is in no way associated with “Street Cop Training.” 
 
Calibre Press has been training law enforcement officers of all ranks from across the U.S. for more 
than 40 years. Our highly professional instructional staff is extremely knowledgeable, highly 
experienced and exceptionally talented, both in the classroom and online. Our classes are POST 
approved in states across the nation and our students represent a wide range of federal, state, local and 
tribal law enforcement agencies. Our extensive line-up of classes, bestselling textbooks and training 
videos have been trusted law enforcement training mainstays for decades and used in many 
instructional institutions including academies.  
 
Calibre Press remains deeply dedicated to the quality and professionalism that served as the 
cornerstone of the organization’s philosophy since its launch in 1980.  
 
When it comes to ensuring that you and your agency are working with the Gold Standard in Law 
Enforcement Training, be sure to look for the Calibre Press name and this iconic logo: 
 

 
 

 
 

For more information on Calibre Press, please visit: www.calibrepress.com. 
You may also e-mail us at info@calibrepress.com 

http://www.calibrepress.com/

